UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY

LEXINGTON

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS June 7 ’ 1941

Dr, Fred W, Rankin
410 Security Trust Building
Lexington, Ky,

Dear Dr, Rankin:-

I wish to congratulate you on your
election to the Presidency of the American Medical
Association, This is a high honor and a position of
grest responsibility which has come to you, and 1
feel that the choice of the Association has been a
happy one,

I wish you all success in this great
undertaking,

Very sincerely yours




